
EDITOR’S NOTE: After a 2-year hiatus due 
to COVID, Esperanza’s annual Peace Market/ 
Mercado de paz returned full force in 2022 for 
its 34th year. For the last 2 years the Mercado 
has either been online with only local vendors or 
returned, as it did  in 2021, as a mini mercado. 
This year, we finally were able to welcome back 
international vendors along with our locals. 
Vendors, buena gente, staff, and shoppers—all 
made 2022 a memorable year and, hopefully, 
we are returning to the best years of Peace 
Market, yet to come! ¡Gracias!

Thank you!

The Peace Market was back and so were you!
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